The children have had a lovely return to school this week and have settled well into the class routine.

This week in my topic, we have been exploring sugar and learning about foods that contain lots of sugar. The
children designed their doughnuts and then made them out of salt dough.

In literacy this week, we have finished our story ‘Monsters don’t eat broccoli’, the children have been using

colourful semantics to write sentences about what the monsters like to eat.

In numeracy, we have started our new focus on multiplication and fractions. Some of the children have been

counting in twos and fives, while others have been exploring equal and unequal groups.

In P.E., we have started exploring different balls and the different ways we can move them. The children had lots
of fun, throwing, bouncing, rolling and kicking.

The children have also had a chance to enjoy the lovely weather with our play and leisurefocus on water and

sand.
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Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Clarke and the class 9 team @




